
 

 

Lower Post Evacuation Order Still in Effect 

 

The Evacuation Order that was issued to Lower Post by B.C. emergency late Tuesday afternoon, 

citing the nearby Lutz Creek fire is still in effect. 

The Watson Lake Rec Center is open to residents of Lower Post. 

Melisa Lewis and Selena Pye will be contacts for donations and be stationed at the rec plex 
assisting with volunteering.  

Financial assistance can be provided to Daylu Dena Council members by email for e transfers: 

dayludonations2018@gmail.com 
Password: ddcfire2018 

Appreciation to everyone who has helped for financial and volunteer assistance given. 

https://www.facebook.com/mel.call?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDKGCWGuYl_91_v2cDuwAXQF95TfD_52dcBVMGA1BHbe0aeLECL0q1_rL1H-ZXCayzWBeHetUtxu86AfoEtuJSyMs3uJLKTdVprZvS4QT2hanK49yVWOMaqePpMIvoS43ceQSg&__tn__=K-R
https://www.facebook.com/selena.pye?fref=mentions&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARDKGCWGuYl_91_v2cDuwAXQF95TfD_52dcBVMGA1BHbe0aeLECL0q1_rL1H-ZXCayzWBeHetUtxu86AfoEtuJSyMs3uJLKTdVprZvS4QT2hanK49yVWOMaqePpMIvoS43ceQSg&__tn__=K-R

